The Carl Junction City Council met in regular session on Tuesday February 18, 2025 at 7:00 PM at City Hall. Mayor Mark
Powers called the meeting to order with the following present: Rick Flinn and Walter Hayes. LaDonna Allen, Roger Spencer, Hollie
LaVigne, Bob McAfee, David Pyle, and Carole Wofford were absent. Also present were City Administrator Steve Lawver and City
Clerk Alaina Wright.

Mayor Powers said Mike Talley informed him the consent agenda couldn’t be approved if there wasn’t a quorum.

PUBLIC FORUM
There was no one present for public forum.

REPORTS

Long-Term Project report — Steve Lawver said Mayor Powers signed an emergency order to repair a water line near Cooley
Branch that has been uncovered by water and erosion. He said engineers are already working on it.

Public Works report — No discussion.

Police Dept. report — No discussion.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Budget/Finance: LaDonna Allen was absent.

Code/ Nuisance: Rick Flinn had nothing to report.
Human Resources: Roger Spencer was absent.
Public Facilities & Planning: David Pyle was absent.
Economic Development: Hollie LaVigne was absent.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS
Walter Hayes said the street sign in the area of Nicholas and Sophia is missing.

NEW BUSINESS
There was no new business before the council.

ADJOURNMENT
Rick Flinn motioned to adjourn the meeting. Walter Hayes seconded. All in favor. No opposed. Meeting adjourned at 7:04

PM.
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